
 

Public Notice  

11/23/2023 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD AND HEARING ABOUT THE LEXINGTON 

HOUSING AUTHORITY’S APPLICATION TO CONVERT ITS SCATTERED SITE PUBLIC 

HOUSING UNITS TO PROJECT-BASED VOUCHERS THROUGH A DISPOSITION 

PROCESS UNDER SECTION 18 OF THE UNITED STATES HOUSING ACT OF 1937 (AS 

AMENDED.  

The Lexington Housing Authority (LHA) intends to submit a disposition application to the 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) under Section 18 of the United States 
Housing Act of 1937 (as amended) for the scattered site units of public housing in the Town of 
Lexington. A copy of the disposition application is available on LHA’s website starting November 
27rd, 2023 or via request to cfoley@lexingtonhousing.org or by phone at 781-861-0900.      

A Public Hearing about the scattered site disposition application will be held on:  

Monday November 27th, 2023 at 6:00 PM  
Tuesday December 12th, 2023 at 6:00 PM.  

Comments on the disposition application will be accepted at both public hearings. Written 
comments on the disposition application may also be submitted by mail by Monday December 
27th 2023 at 5:00 PM to our office at 1 Countryside Village, Lexington, MA 02420, or by email at    
cfoley@lexingtonhousing.org.  

For more information about the disposition application, please contact Caileen Foley by phone 
at 781-861-0900 or email at cfoley@lexingtonhousing.org.   


